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The International Dairy Federation News Release

For further information please contact Marylène Tucci, IDF Commmunications and Public Affairs Assistant at IDF on + 32 2 706 86 44.

IDF Research highlights need for global standards

Brussels 11 May – The increase in international trade must be matched by an increasing commitment to the implementation of uniform standards in milk and milk products, according to the International Dairy Federation.

The IDF has published "Method Standardization in the Third Millennium" a comprehensive research document, which presents the latest scientific thinking on performance improvement.

Jim Begg, president of the IDF, said: “The liberalization of trade will trigger more trade. More trade means more requirement to check compliance and this means standard methods of analysis. The IDF and the International Organization for Standardization (ISO) together play a leading role in providing authoritative internationally agreed methods that are recognized and applied all over the world.” 

“The number of standard methods of analysis and sampling for milk and milk products is impressive in proportion to the size of the dairy sector.  This reflects the importance of precise analytical results in determining milk quality, in trade and legal enforcement and the variety of uses to which the results are applied, as well as the relatively wide range of products that are derived from milk as raw material.”  

The symposium organized during the IDF/ISO/AOACInternational Analytical Week 2004, in May in Parma (Italy), covered the performance of methods, the reliability of the results and the never ceasing quest for improvement. This bulletin features presentations delivered at the Symposium. 

The publication “Method Standardization in the Third Millennium" is the new Bulletin of IDF n° 395/2005. It can be ordered in electronic form via the IDF Website at http: www.fil-idf.org
**********
Notes to Editors 

The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
